
From: Crump, Brandon
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: RE: Bid #WG21-36 - Provision of HVAC Chiller Annual Preventative Maintenance Services
Date: Friday, July 15, 2022 9:28:04 AM

Good Morning Ms. Gautney,

Yes Ma'am, Trane will agree to the renewal at the same price and terms of the original bid award.

Thanks,

Brandon Crump
Account Manager
Gulf South
Commercial HVAC Americas

124 East Interstate 65 Service Rd. N
Mobile, AL 35507

+1 205 534 0051 Cell

Trane Technologies
Brandon.Crump@Trane.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 8:51 AM
To: Crump, Brandon <Brandon.Crump@trane.com>
Subject: Bid #WG21-36 - Provision of HVAC Chiller Annual Preventative Maintenance Services

Alert: This is an external email.

Brandon,

Bid #WG21-36 - Provision of HVAC Chiller Annual Preventative Maintenance Services for Baldwin County
Commission will expire September 7, 2022. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an
additional twelve (12) months if the vendor agrees, at the same prices, and terms as the original bid award. Baldwin
County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months. I have attached a copy of the original Award Listing for
your review.

Please let me know if Trane, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices and terms of the
original bid award of September 7, 2021.

Thanks

Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
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